

Dear Parent /Carer

To begin with I would like to express my sincere thanks for your support throughout what has been a very unusual and at times difficult year at The Academy Grimsby.

The Covid 19 pandemic was something which none of us could have predicted a few months ago but with the support of yourselves and our staff we have continued to provide education opportunities for our students, who are at the heart of everything we do.

Our Summer Term officially comes to an end on Wednesday 8 July 2020. This will be the last day that we will be expecting students to attend on the rota basis which we have been operating since June 15. I am delighted that the students who have attended have shown great maturity and enthusiasm under conditions which have been very different to those that they were used to previously.

The Autumn Term will begin for our returning students at 8.30 am on Monday 7 September 2020, as we will be having induction days for our new Year 10 cohort during week commencing 31 August 2020.

One important thing which is happening over the summer is that the The Academy Grimsby student uniform will be changing. As a result, we will be providing each student, both current and now, with a set of the required uniform. This will happen over the Summer holiday period and our Admin Team will be in touch to give you more information and arrange this with you.

Finally, I would like to pass on best wishes from the whole of the The Academy Grimsby staff to you and your family.

We look forward to working with you again in the new Academic Year in order to ensure that our students have the best possible chances for success.

Yours faithfully

Matt Holness

Deputy Academy Principal

1. ruls

Deputy Academy Principal: Matthew Holness